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PRESS RELEASE 

 

Newtown Historic Association presents   
“A Behind the Scenes Tour of George School 1893-1950”   

  
The November meeting of the Newtown Historic Association will be held on Monday, 

November 16th at 8:00 PM at the Half-Moon Inn, 105 Court St. (Court St. & Centre 

Ave.), Newtown.  

 

The Newtown Historic Association has invited David Long who will present a program 

“A Behind the Scenes Tour of George School 1893-1950”.  David B. Long has been the 

official Archivist at George School since 2008.  He is responsible for maintaining the 

Quaker school's historical documents, non-digital photographs, and related objects.   

 

It will feature interesting and unique vignettes of George School pre-1950 history such as 

the train station, the bridge, the “Sunset Oak”, notable fires, hobo camps, the “Cocoonry” 

and unusual student activities.   

 

The public is invited and refreshments will be served.  This will prove to be a very 

interesting and informative meeting.  No Reservations Necessary - For further 

information call 215-968-3914 or visit the NHA Website www.newtownhistoric.org.     
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